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PRESS RELEASE 
 
CEO Wereldhave Dirk Anbeek to step down 
 
 
The Supervisory Board of Wereldhave NV announces that Dirk Anbeek, CEO of the Company, will 
leave Wereldhave after ten years per April 1, 2019, having accepted a position elsewhere, outside 
the real estate sector.  
 
Dirk Anbeek will remain active as CEO until March 1, 2019 and will be available to finalise pending 
commitments until April 1, 2019. Herman van Everdingen, whose term as member of the Supervisory 
Board expires in April 2019, will step down from the Board as per February 1, 2019, to temporarily 
support the Management Team. He will take the role of interim CEO, to manage the company 
together with Dennis de Vreede, CFO. The search for a new CEO will commence at short notice.  
 
Dirk Anbeek: “This is a natural moment for me to leave the company and move on with my career. I 
believe that with the successful disposal of Itis, the transformation of Wereldhave into a fully focused 
company is complete. I will leave Wereldhave behind as a financially stable and healthy company, 
with a focused portfolio of convenience shopping centres and a solid organisational platform. I would 
like to thank all colleagues at Wereldhave for their support and dedication and wish them all the best 
for the future.”  
 
Adriaan Nühn, Chairman of the Supervisory Board: “On behalf of the Supervisory Board I would like to 
thank Dirk Anbeek for his excellent management and the change in profile of the Company during his 
tenure, to a focus on convenience centres in the Netherlands, Belgium and France. The Board wishes 
Dirk Anbeek lots of success in his new position, which will be announced shortly.” 
 
Wereldhave reiterates its guidance for the FY 2018 direct result between €3.30 and €3.35 and 
dividend 2018 and 2019 at €2.52. The press release with the FY 2018 results will be released on 
February 8th, 2019. 
 
 
 
Dennis de Vreede                                                       Ruud van Maanen 
CFO                                                            Director IR & Corporate Development 
dennis.de.vreede@wereldhave.com                     ruud.van.maanen@wereldhave.com 
+ 31 (0) 20 702 7800                                           + 31 (0) 20 702 78 43 / 06 1046 5252 
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About Wereldhave  
Wereldhave invests in dominant convenience shopping centres in larger provincial cities in northwest 
continental Europe. The area surrounding our centres will include at least 100,000 inhabitants within 
10 minutes’ travel time from the centre.  
 
We focus on shopping centres that strike a balance between convenience and shopping experience. 
With easy accessibility, products that cover all the daily shopping needs, a successful mix of 
international and local retail products and strong food anchor stores, our centres provide 
convenience shopping to accommodate a busy urban lifestyle as well as an ageing population.  
 
We aim for an experience that goes beyond shopping, with restaurants, kids’ playgrounds and high 
quality amenities in order to attract families - and keep them with us for longer visits.  
 
For more information: www.wereldhave.com 
 

http://www.wereldhave.com/

